
 
 
 
 
February 1, 2021  
Dear Friends of CARES,  
 
New Canaan CARES is publishing a community cookbook filled to the brim with 
the best recipes from the MVP’s of our community - and that includes you!!  
 
Please submit one of your favorite recipes using the attached form and send via 
email to ctjayne@mac.com or nnburges@gmail.com by our deadline of February 
22, 2021. Your name and business/title will be printed with your recipe. 
  
Additionally, we are anticipating a great demand for these cookbooks, so make 
sure to specify how many you would like to pre-order at the bottom of the form. 
Please keep in mind that we cannot guarantee to include your recipe as we may 
receive duplicates. The editors will have to make final selections based on the 
complete submissions, so choose your recipes wisely! These cookbooks will 
most definitely become a cherished keepsake on your kitchen shelf!  
 
Most importantly, all of the profits from the sale of the cookbooks will help fund 
the invaluable responsive educational programs we provide to our community - 
free of charge.    
 
We truly appreciate you for participating in our fundraising efforts, and for being 
such an important member of our community. It is because of you that we can 
continue to be committed to enhancing the health and well being of New 
Canaan’s youth and families. We look forward to receiving your recipes and 
presenting our completed cookbook just in time for Mother’s Day. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jayne Benton and Nancy Burges 
Co-Chairs New Canaan CARES Cookbook Committee 
 
 

 
	


